
  

Share your experiences of 

mobile work, work injury & return to work 

We are researchers at Memorial University conducting 
a study about work-related injury and return to work for 
mobile workers and their families. 

We want to hear from Atlantic Canadian “mobile 
workers” – workers who have travelled 1.5 hours or 
more from home to work (including to another 
province/territory or offshore), and who were injured or 
made ill by that "mobile work." 

We want to talk to you about your injury and return-
to-work experience. 

We will ask you to share your experience with us in a 
confidential interview (in person or by telephone). As a 
token of our thanks we will offer you $50 for your time. 

 

For more information or to set up an interview, please contact 
Dana Howse at dhowse@mun.ca or (709) 864-7249. 

www.mun.ca/safetynet/RTW_NL.php 

The study has been reviewed and received ethics clearance through the 

Interdisciplinary Committee on Ethics in Human Research at Memorial University. 
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